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To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

I mention Alternative #5 which is the most environmentally friendly option. It takes an alternative route through Mira
Mesa with a combination of underground and above ground transmission lines.

Alternative #4 involves placing two 69 kV lines underground along Carmel Mt Road. The 230 kV line would still be
placed on the existing tower and would actually increase electromagnetic field compared to the original proposed

project. | don't understand this part. Why would having the two 69 kV NOT there and underground INCREASE EMF?
I have asked CPUC this question and | am waiting for a reply.

Let me know what you think and any help in circulating this letter would be great. You can email it out and have them
email it to CPUC or they if they drop it off at your place | can collect them and mail them together.

Thanks
Irina Masarsky
11345 Canter Heights Drive

San Diego, CA 92130





